Grant Neighborhood Association

Monthly meeting – 8 May 2014
7 pm – American Legion Hall

Police report
District 9 report – update on approval for replacement trees
Treasurer’s report

Approval of minutes
Old Business

-- Update on ongoing projects: Community Watch group (Aurelio); Cherry tree maintenance (jeff); community center -- old firehouse/old library (Mary and Richard); pocket parks (jeff); communication site/melding with existing site (Mary and Richard Bold-Gilman); installation of stop signs on Walnut

-- Neighborhood welcome sign for Cherry median. Wording: “Welcome to Grant Neighborhood, Long Beach, California.”
-- Update on sale of boarded-up house on John street, just north of 61st street.

New business
-- City arborist studying our request for trees to replace dead ones: 3 at the American Legion hall; 3 along Cherry between 63rd and 65th streets and 5 for house on Poinsettia. 

-- Approve purchase of two replacement trees for Plains frontage

-- Planning for spring community potluck (Saturday, 26 April) and next yard sale (date) in conjunction with Light & Life Church (Janet)
-- Plan mailings and schedule date to visit Cherry businesses to inform them of assistance available from the city for painting, signage and other improvements and to solicit coupons for welcome packs.

-- Who/how can we regularly water the trees at the Legion hall? (Vince?)

-- Stake and wrap remaining trees in front of Plains Petroleum.  Weed and water trees in front of funeral home and all the Palo Verdes. Pick up trash. Date? (Get mulch)

Open forum/Adjourn – Next meeting 12 June 2014
